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October 29, 2009

KHSAA:

This is the scheduled update of the construction of our new softball field house that we
are currently undergoing at Anderson County High School. Per request of the December
4, 2008 Title IX audit, photographs of the scheduled construction is included with this
letter. Our school start date was Aug. 4™ and crews were moved from work on the
softball building to finish renovating the adjoining elementary school that became our
new 9™ Grade Center. Due to time constraints, construction of the softball building was
halted to finish the 9™ Grade Center on time for school to begin. At least 3 weeks was
lost during this time. Recent weather issues have caused some issues in the construction
process, but barring unforeseen delays we expect to be given clearance to use this
building very soon. Wiring and electrical work is nearing completion and paving is
finished. I have included the most recent pictures of this building and fully expect the
completion and ingpection to be completed very shortly.
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